
 

 

 

 

Reference No. 2022–32 
 
March 04, 2022 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FROM THE DIRECTOR 
 

TO : ALL DA-BAR STAFF 
   
SUBJECT : MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 96 

 

 
Attached is a certified copy of Memorandum Circular No. 96, titled "REQUIRED ON-SITE 
WORKFORCE IN GOVERNMENT AGENCIES AND INTRUMENTALITIES UNDER THE 
ALERT LEVEL SYSTEM", signed by Executive Secretary Salvador C. Medialdea which was 
forwarded to this Office on March 04, 2022 by the Office of DA Undersecretary for 
Administration and Finance.  
 
For your information and guidance. 
 
 
 
 
JUNEL B. SORIANO, Ph.D. 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 


